STR looking for some unused
food

South Tahoe Refuse’s holiday food drive is Dec. 7-11.

South Tahoe Refuse residential customers are asked to set out
canned and packaged foods in a bag next to their trash can on
the regular refuse collection day. The goods will be collected
by marked STR trucks and distributed through community
programs.

Donation are also being accepted at South Tahoe Refuse, 2140
Ruth Ave., South Lake Tahoe.

Collection routes will on Christmas Day and New Year’s Day.
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